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Improvements planned for Mound City School gym

(KLZA)-- Mound City School Superintendent Korey Miles reported to the School
Board during their February 21 meeting that Heartland Seating is scheduled to
begin a project to upgrade the bleachers in the school gym on Monday, March 4.

Motors will be replaced, seats, hand rails and other minor adjustments will be
made to improve the bleachers.

The floor in the gymnasium is also scheduled to be replaced this year.

The Board approved the resignations of Caiti Marrant the music and band
teacher at the end of the school year.

The contracts for High School Principal Jake Shipman and Elementary and
Middle School Principal Emily Petersen have has been extended for 24 months.

The Board also approved hiring Rylee Ebersold as the Pre-K - 12th grade Art
Teacher for the 2024-25 school year.

In other business, the district is looking a new carpet for the library and the entry
ways to the building.
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